
Basket Ball Hoops 
 

Covenant Enforcement would like to remind residents that portable basketball 
hoops are not allowed to be placed in or on the public right-of-way.  Public 
right-of-way means the sidewalks and streets.  As winter approaches these 
types of sports equipment often end up frozen to the sidewalk or street 
making it very difficult to remove.    There are not played with very often if at 
all in the winter and just become an eyesore and inconvenience to many.   
Blocking the right-of-way is considered a violation not only of the community 
covenants but also the City’s Ordinance both of which provide the authority to 

require removal and impose fines.   Please take the time to remove your basketball hoop to keep the 
community sidewalks and streets clear from obstructions.   Thank you for your cooperation.   
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